
Industry Advisory from the  
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 Updated Forms Available On 

City of Las Vegas Website 

August 11, 2020 

In an effort to ensure, our applications and forms are current and applicable to our current 

submittal requirements Building and Safety has updated the following forms: 

o Residential Application

o Commercial Application

o Deferred Submittal Agreement

o Deferred Submittal Application

o Pool/Spa Application

o Revision Application

These new forms are available on our website at: 

https://www.lasvegasnevada.gov/Government/Departments/Building-Safety/Building-Safety-Resources?tab=4 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251, or 

email me, at mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Cunningham, P.E. 

Deputy Building and Safety Director 

City of Las Vegas 

Building and Safety Department 
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